
 

 

Many thanks and farewell wishes to Jennifer Nkumu from the BFD UK 
 
Susan Crosthwaite 
September 18, 2018 
 

Susan Crosthwaite, BFD Director; Keiko Brouard, BFD Matching Supporter; Jennifer Nkumu, stepping 

down 

 

Jennifer responded to a call to help out the BFD in 2016, and continued for almost two years rolling out 

some excellent programs for the UK BFD.  

 

Many of you will remember the "Blessing Information Days" and "Introduction to the Marriage Course" 

which she brought to your region.  

 

Jennifer also represented our BFD at the European BFED Annual meeting in 2016. Our thanks are long 

overdue. 

 

I also wish to thank her formally here for her generous and compassionate support for me during a trying 

time. Wishing you Jennifer, abiding success in caring for your family and developing business ideas. 

 

Jennifer's passion about the Blessing values and people's personal happiness put great energy into her 

work. 

 

Jennifer, your loyal and caring efforts to support the UK Blessed Families are greatly appreciated and 

cherished by those you served. 

 

Susan Crosthwaite 

BFD UK Director 

 


